
REPORT OF THE HEALTH OFFICER 

 

 Thanks to Thom Roy for taking on the position of Health Officer for Fremont.  Thank 

you to everyone for helping to keep Fremont a healthy and happy place to live. 

 

 The Selectmen have again been alert to order spraying for mosquitoes on the school 

grounds and ball fields to prevent EEE and West Nile Virus. 

 

 It is up to everyone to keep the roadsides free of trash. 

 

 Make sure you check your children and pets for deer ticks when they come in from 

outside.  Their bite can cause Lyme Disease and when you get that disease, it is with you for the 

rest of your life. 

 

 My thanks to all the Town Officials and employees for making my job easier. 

 

 Updates and information received from the State of NH Department of Public Health are 

posted to the Town’s website, on the Health Officer page, at www.Fremont.nh.gov.  This is also 

where you can find mosquito control program information, and tips on how to keep you and your 

family safe from EEE and WNV, among other health risks. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Trudie Butler 

Deputy Health Officer 
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